
 

 

Come perform with us at Disneyland! 

Friday, June 1st 7:00am - 11:00pm 

Cost: $140.00 per student payable to the ASB store 

Payment Deadline: Friday, May 18th 

 

Bus loading at THHS: 7:00am, departing at 7:20am 

Bus loading for return to THHS: 10:00pm, departing 10:20pm 

Arrival at Trabuco Hills High School: 11:00pm 

Attire: Music Dept Polo shirt and blue jeans/jean shorts 

 

Trip cost includes: 

 bus transportation to and from Disneyland Park and THHS 
 admission to Disneyland Park for the entire day  
 90-minute Disney Performing Arts “Soundtrack Session” Instrumental 

Workshop at the Disneyland Park Rehearsal Hall 

Please note that meals are not included. Students must bring their own 
food or money to purchase meals/snacks. 



 

 

 

 
 

May 08, 2018 
 
 
Dear Music Families – 
 
 
On behalf of Mr. Julian, we are excited to offer all music students from the following ensembles          
(String Orchestra, Wind Ensemble and Symphonic Band) the opportunity to participate in a                    
Disneyland Performing Arts “Soundtrack Session” Instrumental Workshop at the Disneyland Rehearsal 
Hall, Disneyland Park in Anaheim, California on Friday, June 01, 2018.  The cost is $140 per student and 
includes park entry and transportation to and from the Disneyland Resort.  All details can be found on 
the event flyer located here: http://bit.ly/THHS-DpAsS18. 
 
 
IMPORTANT – The deadline to purchase tickets for this event is Friday, May 18, 2018.  We need a 
minimum of 60 students to participate or the event will be cancelled.  In the event of a cancellation, 
tickets will be refunded through ASB.  To purchase tickets, please visit the THHS Webstore located on 
the THHS Website or using this link: 
https://thhswebstore.myschoolcentral.com/asbworks/(S(wwmt01o4vqr1cgfvkdsgaz4q))/apps/webstore/pages/Product.aspx?org=10018&pid=397 

 
 
Guests of music students may attend the park for the discounted price of $108.00, but please keep in 
mind, this is not a public performance.  Students will be participating in a private 90-minute    
“Soundtrack Session” workshop backstage.  Due to limited space, only students involved in the workshop 
and chaperones are permitted inside.  Feel free to enjoy the park as your students learn how to make 
magic with music. 
 
 
Let’s make this happen for the kids; it’s a fun and memorable way to close out an awesome year in music! 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Otott and Lynnette Palmquist 
Co-VP’s of Orchestra 
trabucohillsmusic@outlook.com 
(949) 246-4054 


